
Positive Discipline in Everyday Life 

Positive Discipline is for parents who are looking for long-term parenting 

skills that will encourage their children to; 

• think for themselves,  

• become more responsible,  

• have a greater respect for 

themselves and others.  

The teachings of Positive Discipline are filled 

with non-punitive, respectful methods that will 

incorporate kindness and firmness into 

parenting, help parents get to the core of 

their child's behavior, bring more joy into the 

home and give parents a sense of 

accomplishment! 

The 7-Oaks School Division will be offering a series of 8 sessions on Positive Discipline. 

Sessions begin: Monday, October 19, 2020 and runs until Monday, December 7, 

2020 from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm at Victory School, 395 Jefferson Ave. 

Due to Covid-19, childcare will NOT be available for these sessions. 

To register please contact Marielle Meades at 204-697-5962 or 204-338-7893 or email 

marielle.meades@7oaks.org.  Registration will open on Wednesday, September 23, 2020 

and closes on Friday, October 9, 2020.  Space is limited, and registration is on a first 

come basis. You must commit to attending all 8 sessions. 

Please return the completed form to your child’s school on or before Friday, October 9th. 

You will receive a confirmation email or phone call that you have been registered for the 

program. 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent(s) name(s); _______________________________________________ 

Number of adults attending; _______________________________________ 

Contact phone number; ___________________________________________ 

Email address; __________________________________________________ 

Ages of your children; ____________________________________________ 

Your child’s school; _______________________________________________ 

mailto:marielle.meades@7oaks.org

